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We held the AGM yesterday, so thanks first to the other trustees, Holly, Gordon and Sarah for their 
contributions. You have all had the paperwork for it. The minutes are attached. There are plenty of 
suggestions there for things we will be doing in the next year. Thank you all for making it such a good 
year. 
 
Sadly, we followed the meeting with Laurence reading a letter from Mike Genders explaining his current 
absence from choir. His wife Hannah, who we all know well and who was one of the founders of the 
choir, is unwell. We all send our love and prayers to Hannah and Mike. I am attaching Mike’s letter to us 
all so you can read about it in his own words. We will try to follow his advice. 
 
Meanwhile we are preparing for the Droitwich concert on 6 May. Let’s hope for some good weather – 
although the rain last year did drive more people under cover to watch us! 
 
Remember that next week we have to go to the Social Club again as the AmDrams are rehearsing in the 
Hall. 
 
The new people at the Crown have told us how much they enjoyed our session there and asked us to go 
again. We will see if we can find a summer session there. 
 
We already have a proposed booking for Easter next year to take part in a celebration in Alvechurch! 
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